October 8, 1973

Rev. Gary S. Maxey 503 South Main Wapello, IOWA 52653

Dear Bro. Maxey:

Your letter is at ahdd. Thenks for the 4 checks. They are being allocated as you designated.

Under separate cover I have sent the JOURNALS to the Bible Missaenary Institute Library, and the '73 volume to your address. I have also sent Bro. Ron Wilson a program and reġsstration card--and an application for membership in WTS!

We are anticipating a very large turn-out for the upcoming WTS Annual Meeting, and solicit your most earnest prayers that God will be exalted and our common Savior magnified through the Holy Spirit during those hours we will be together.

Prayerfully yours and HIS,

Delbert R. Rose